
Lake Dillon Condominium Association 

Memorandum to Lake Dillon Condominium Owners  

Re: Lake Dillon Condominiums 2018 Budget/ Update 

November 2017 

Dear Lake Dillon Condominiums Homeowner, 

Please see the attached 2018 Approved Operating Budget for the Lake Dillon Condominium 

Association. There is no change to dues for 2018! 

Winter preparation items are complete! Now, we just need some snow!  

A new railing has been installed on the exterior stairs from the lower parking lot to the elevator 

area (picture attached).  

Please remember that all Lake Dillon Condominium Association documents can be found on the 

website at www.srghoa.com. 

Best wishes to everyone for a safe and happy Holiday Season! 

 

Sincerely, 

Lake Dillon Condominiums Association  

Summit Resort Group  

970-468-9137 

 

http://www.srghoa.com/

